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Tintwistle C. E. (A) Primary School         

            ‘Confidence, Competence, Creativity’
8th December 2017
Ofsted Inspection

Our long awaited (five years since the last one) Ofsted inspection was completed yesterday and we would like to thank all the parents who spoke to the inspector for their overwhelmingly positive comments. The children were enthusiastic and articulate and you should be very proud of them. Schools are not allowed to discuss Ofsted gradings until reports are published, we are looking forward to sharing our report with you as soon as it is available.
Kings and Queens
We will be starting next term with a whole school topic of ‘Kings and Queens’. The focus will be different depending upon your child’s class (Tudors in Class 3, fairy tales in Class 1 etc.) but we will be inviting everybody to dress as a king or queen on the first Friday back, 5th January, and thought you might appreciate a little advance notice.
White Hall Trip 2018
Next year’s White Hall trip will be from 10.10.18 to 12.10.18 and we will be sending out booking forms and asking for deposits in January.

Dinner Money
Sue would be very grateful if dinner money for the final two days of term is sent in with next week’s money by Tuesday 12th December, thank you.

Trips to URC
Classes 2, 3 and 4 would like to thank the URC for inviting them to church to look at nativity scenes from around the world, the children were fascinated to see different interpretations of a very familiar setting.
School Christmas Service
Everyone is welcome to join us at Christ Church at 9.00am on Tuesday 19th December at Christ Church for our Christmas Service, Christmas jumpers optional.
Christmas Services at Christ Church
Sunday 10th December 6.30pm
Carols by candlelight accompanied by Tintwistle Band, refreshments served afterwards.

Christmas Eve 9.15am
Communion
 (11.30pm midnight service at St. Mary’s)
Christmas Day 10.30am
Communion
School will re-open on Wednesday 3rd January
On behalf of the school community I would like to wish you all a merry Christmas and a happy New Year
Jo Griffin, Headteacher

